
 

 

3 Lakes Improvement District 

TLID 

Minutes from meeting of:  May 2, 2022 

John S       Present 

Walt M      Present 

Nancy H       Present 

Scott R     Present 

Todd L      Present 

Diane S     Present 

Mike F      Present 

Kenzie P   Present  

Guests:     Tom Hahne 

 

  

Call to Order at:   6:00 PM 

Adoption of Agenda:  Motion by Todd                           2nd by Scott                passed 

Changes:  None 

 

Approval of Minutes:  Motion by John                     2nd by Todd                    passed 

Changes:  None 

 

Financial Report: Bills paid:    $448.60 insurance 

Account balance:  $83,028.56 

   Motion by Walt                     2nd by John             passed 

 

Officer Reports: 

Chair:  Scott reported that we received a SWCD grant for purple loosestrife for $2,000.  PLM will be spraying Curly 

Pondweed this month.  James Johnson needs to complete his survey first and submit to the DNR to obtain proper 

permits before they spray.  PLM paid for the newspaper announcement regarding spraying. 

Vice-Chair:   nothing 

Secretary:   nothing 

Treasurer:   Diane is checking into other insurance companies, hoping to get a lower bid. 



 

 

Advisor:  nothing 

 

Water Logger Update:  Mike is working on getting the Water Loggers up and running.  He believes the cost will be $144 

for this year. 

  

James Johnson Update:  James is planning on doing his survey in the next week or two.  He will send this survey to the 

DNR and PLM.  Scott will be contacted by PLM before they spray with the exact day and time. 

 

Wenck Report  - Water Shed:  nothing new to report. 

 

Floating Weed Removal :  the BLCA is taking the lead on this. 

 

Weise Property:  nothing new. 

 

Elk Lake TLID Update:  nothing new. 

 

Alum Treatment:  Dan C. is pretty confident that we may qualify for a grant for an Alum feasibility study.  This study 

could cost around $42,000.  He is working closely with Scott on this.   

 

TLID Terms and Candidates:  We will have two open positions coming up.  Elections take place in August at our annual 

meeting.  All board members need to be recruiting members who may be interested in serving.  We should all report 

back at the next TLID meeting in June with any interested people.    

 

 

  

 

 

Adjourned at  7:00 PM                     


